
 

LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2023 – 7:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

In Attendance: Nicole McGillicuddy, Dawn Whitcher, Bruce Calef, Brian Green, Sarah Haynes, 

Alexis Margerelli-Hussey, Superintendent Andrew Gonzalez 

  

I. Call to Order 

N. McGillicuddy called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

II. LMHS Roof 

Mike from Tremco gave the group an overview. 

 

III. LMHS Girls Locker Room 

This project is completed. 

 

IV. Summer Projects 

The following projects are still in progress: exit signs, bathrooms in all 3 schools, Lyman 

masonry, ceiling tiles 

 

V. LMS Gym Painting 

Still awaiting a quote 

 

VI. LES Gym Floor 

Brewster engineering completed an assessment. They suggested the following: We create a 

paved area to swale water away from double doors.  The masonry needs to be 

repaired.  New door gaskets for back doors.  The next step is to contact Hoffman architect 

for further assessment. 

 

VII. Adjournment 

N. McGillicuddy adjourned the meeting at 7:30 p.m. The next meeting will be held on 

October 10th at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Nicole McGillicuddy, Subcommittee Chair 
 


